
Message

From : GOULD, STEVEN D [AG/1000] [/O=MONSANTO/OU=NA-1000-01/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1

Sent : 9/24/2015 9:12:34 PM

To: GOULD, STEVEN D [AG/1000] [/O=MONSANTO/OU=NA-1000-01/cn=Recipients/cn=1

CC: RICHARDSON, MYRON [AG/1000] [/O=MONSANTO/OU=NA-1000-01/cn=Recipients/cn=5 ; SCHULZ, DANIEL R

[AG/1000] [/O=MONSANTO/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN= ; HARDY, JOHN 0 [AG/1000] [/O=MONSANTO/OU=NA-1000-

01/cn=Recipients/cn= ; DOWNS, JOSEPH P [AG/1000] [/O=MONSANTO/OU=NA-1000-

01/cn=Recipients/cn= ; FORD, TIM P [AG/1000] [/O=MONSANTO/OU=NA-1000-01/cn=Recipients/cn=1

CONROY, ANDREW J [AG/1000] [/O=MONSANTO/OU=NA-1000-01/cn=Recipients/cn=1 BISHOP, ALAN V

[AG/1000] [/O=MONSANTO/OU=NA-1000-01/cn=Recipients/cn=9 GOUGH, GEORGE N [AG/2401]

[/O=MONSANTO/OU=NA-1000-01/cn=Recipients/cn=5

Subject : OEHHA announces intention to list glyphosate on PROP 65 list. *ACTION BEING REQUESTED*

Attachments : 2015-09-16 ITO Prop 65 Letter - FINAL.docx; 2015-09-08 Prop 65 Backgrounder for ITO-FINAL.pdf

Importance: High

Valued Industry Stakeholder,

California's Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) recently announced its intention to add

glyphosate to the state's Proposition 65 (Prop 65) list. Prop 65, also known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic

Enforcement Act of 1986, was approved by California voters in 1986 and requires the state to publish a list of "chemicals

known to the state to cause cancer." A listing under Prop 65 is likely to have serious impacts for the industry.

Monsanto strongly disagrees with this listing.

If you disagree as well and would like to have your voice heard I am enclosing a letter to OEHHA that was put together

by Monsanto and you can put on your own letterhead and send in. I have also included a PDF attachment of

background information that you could use to compose your own letter.

If you want more information about glyphosate safety, please visit
http://www.monsanto.corn/products/pages/roundup-safetyy background-materials.aspx .

Please feel free to pass on to others in the industry .

If you have questions please feel free to call me.

Please note the current deadline for submission of comments in Monday, October 5 , 2015.
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I and Monsanto really appreciate your help defending the industry and the ability to use this valuable tool!

Steve Gould

monsantolTO.com

Confidential - Produced Subject to Protective Order MONGLY01031795




